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Have a lovely weekend, 
 
    Year One team 
                 

English 
This week we continued with our unit using 
the picture book ‘Iggy Peck, Architect’ by 
Andrea Beaty. We have used apostrophes to 
create contractions, e.g. don’t, can’t. 

              
We also started to gather information for 
our own fact file about a famous London 
monument using multiple sources, including 
access to the internet. 
 
Homework 
Reading books will continue to be changed 3 
times a week on a Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. Please read with your child every 
evening if you are able for 10-15 minutes. 
Library books will also be changed every 
Friday so please remember to send them in. 
Spellings- please practice the contractions 
attached. 

                          
                  
                   
   
 
 
 
 

Maths  
This week we started a new unit on money. We 
identified the value of different counters and 
began to transfer that understanding to coins. We 
then continued to explore and recognise the value 
of different denominations of coins. Finally we 
discussed equivalence, that a 20p coin is 
equivalent to twenty 1p coins and also two 10p 
coins. 
 
Homework 
Listen to the picture book ‘The Great Pet sale’ by 
Mick Inkpen 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1ISVfZAVD6
o 
Hide a selection of 1p, 2p, 5p and 10p coins and 
pre-money counters up to the value of 10 around 
your home. Ask your child to find matching 
pairs. Give your child a range of different coins to 
explore. Are they able to recognise and name 
each coin? Can they sort the coins? Which are 
pounds and which are pence? How do they know? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 Dates  

Art Exhibition—Tuesday 4th and 5th July—

3.30pm—5:00pm  

Open Evening —Wednesday 5th July—

3.30pm—5:00pm  

Transition day- Thursday 6th July 

End of term-Friday 21st July 

Inset days-Friday 1st September and 

Monday 4th September 

Start of new term- Tuesday 5th September 

 
 
 

 

                

 Hop-a-thon 

The children enjoyed doing their ‘Big hoppy 

challenge’ on Thursday to raise money for the 

animals in Trinity farm. Thank you for all your 

support with this. 
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